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I costantly monitor my choices and their effect on the environment. It pains me that so few
people in my religious community are even aware of how their choices damage the
environment. One is constantly ordering packages from , another has to have his
morning coffee in a singleuse cup from  each day. One of our cooks has the
electric oven on high for five hours to heat the dinner plates.
Strong action from our government is needed - please ban singleuse cups, party paper
plates and plastic cutlery just like you addressed the issue of plastic bags.
Sincetely,




